
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 

Traffic Fatality on Betsy Kerrison 
Parkway 
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(Johns Island, SC) Around 2:00 this afternoon, Charleston County sheriff’s deputies 

responded to a three-car motor vehicle collision on Betsy Kerrison Parkway near Hope 

Plantation Drive.  A vehicle traveling from Hope Plantation Drive turned left onto Betsy 

Kerrison Parkway.  A vehicle travelling on Betsy Kerrison Parkway struck the turning 

vehicle.  The momentum from the collision caused one of the vehicles to strike a third 

vehicle.  The driver in the vehicle turning from Hope Plantation Drive died as a result of 

the collision.  The Traffic Division is investigating the collision.     
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